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MPLA Activities 

 Submitted an article for MPLA’s April newsletter detailing North Dakota library, 

library association, and legislative news 

 

 Submitted an article for NDLA’s March newsletter with MPLA news and updates 

 

 We’re very pleased and excited to have three representatives from our state attending 

the Leadership Institute this year 

 

North Dakota News 

 There was an NDLA Executive Board Meeting on March 9th.  Topics of discussion 

included our liability insurance policy, planning and logistics for our September 

conference, selecting a hotel/conference center for our 2014 conference 

 

 Our state conference will be held in Fargo’s Best Western Doublewood Inn & 

Conference Center, September 19-22; registration will be going live in the not too 

distant future 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Eric Stroshane 


